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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to Big School, we are very pleased to see how well 

the children have settled in. 

Tapestry 
 

Please upload any exciting 

adventures that you get up to 

at the weekend onto  

Tapestry.  On Mondays we 

share your Tapestry posts 

with the children using the 

classroom smartboard.   

 

For School Your Child Needs… 

 

 everything to be labelled 

with their full name (shoes,        

uniform, lunchbox, water    

bottle, PE kit, book bag, 

coat) 

 a full spare, named  

uniform including  

underwear and plimsolls on 

their peg 

 a named water bottle for 

the classroom containing 

water (not juice!)  If your 

child has a packed lunch 

they will need an 

additional drink. 

 

 

Check out the school website 

for this term’s Topic Web to 

find out what your child will be 

learning. 

Next week we will be working 

on writing our names.  This is 

your opportunity to get a 

head start and get practising 

over this weekend.  This does 

not have to be with a pen!  

We will be looking out on  

Tapestry for the most creative 

ways to write... for example 

your child could use paint, 

sticks, water, chalk, their  

fingers in sand, mud, etc. 



 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

 

Forest School 
 

Our Forest School sessions take place on ‘The Patch’ which is an enclosed 

natural environment on our school field.  The sessions are designed to  

support the relationship between the children and the natural world.  We 

teach the children how to use tools safely on a one-to-one basis and  

provide opportunities for them to take supported risks such as tree  

climbing.   

 

If you also have a passion for the outdoor natural environment  and would 

like to support these sessions please let a member of the team know.   

 

For a Forest School session your child will not need to wear their school 

uniform.  We would like the children to come to school wearing clothes 

that are suitable for the weather that you do not mind getting dirty.  A 

tracksuit and welly boots would be perfect. 

 

The following groups will be going to ‘The Patch’ this half term and then 

the groups will change after the October half term.  So don’t worry if your 

child’s name is not on the list! 

 

These sessions start next week…(Monday 14th September and Thursday 

17th September). 

Every Monday this half term 

 

RSJ  

Every Thursday this half term 

 

RAS  

Dexie-Mae Hughes 

James Hart 

Nathan May 

Esmae Colebrook 

Mia Benjamin 

Darcie Williamson-Plumbley 

Lilly Blackwell 

Danielle Whiten 

Miller Burton 

Isla-Rose Hilton 

Ella Meghani 

Oliver Codd 

Johnny Stichbury 

Gus Turner 

Annie Ward 

Ayia Colebrook 

Ayrton Palin 

Emily McGuinness 

Ethan Aubert 

Freddie Fraser 

Henley Burton 

Jacob Rolfe-Beck 

Juniper Stichbury 

Kamahlie Rudge 

Lillie-Mae Hurdman 

Peyton Peach  

Ralph Paffett 

Samuel Pasieka 


